
Chairman Porter and House Energy and Natural Resources Committee,

I encourage you to recommend a Do Not Pass for House Bill 1094. 
Allowing organizations that can make political expenditures, endorse candidates, and participate in campaign
advertising and make indirect donations should not be able to fundraise off of publicly owned wildlife. This would include
the most common "dark money" group, a 501c4.  The wildlife belong to all residents of North Dakota, and groups who
can make political donations/expenditures should not be able to use the public's wildlife resources to fundraise for those
activities.
Please Do Not Pass.
Thank you

Brock Wahl
Bismarck, ND


